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VIA COURIER AND EMAIL 
 
 
December 21, 2007 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli   
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2007-0897 (QRAM Application)  
 
It has been brought to our attention that the EB-2007-0897 Rate Handbook which 
was approved in the Board’s Decision and Rate Order dated December 18, 2007  
contains an error within the Terms and Conditions of Service section at Pages 1 
to 8 of the Rate Handbook.  Enbridge inadvertently filed its proposed 2008 Rates 
Case (EB-2007-0615) Terms and Conditions of service section which is pending 
approval within Enbridge’s EB-2007-0615 rate case.   
 
Enbridge is herein filing a corrected Rate Handbook and is requesting that the 
Board amend its EB-2007-0897 Board’s Decision and Rate Order as it relates to 
the Terms and Conditions of Service section.  The Company is filing the 
complete Rate Handbook including the Rate Schedules.  This correction in no 
way affects the approved rates and service charges which were approved in the 
EB-2007-0897 Rate Order and are effective January 1, 2008.  The correction 
only pertains to Pages 1 to 8 of the Terms and Conditions of service section. 
 
On December 18, 2007, the Board also issued a decision within Enbridge  
EB-2007-0615 rate case declaring Enbridge’s EB-2007-0897 rates interim 
effective January 1, 2008.  Enbridge was directed to file an Updated Rate 
Handbook pertaining to EB-2007-0897 indicating these rates were interim.  This 
updated rate handbook consequently contained the incorrect Terms and 
Conditions of service. Enbridge is therefore also attaching a corrected version of 
the Interim EB-2007-0897 Rate Handbook. 
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Enbridge request that the Board approve the corrected Terms and Conditions of 
service as soon as possible and if possible before January 1, 2008. Enbridge 
apologizes for an inconvenience this may cause the Board and Intervenors.   
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[Original signed] 
 
 
Patrick Hoey 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Encl. 
 
cc:   Mr. Fred Cass, Aird & Berlis LLP (via email) 
 All Interested Parties EB-2007-0615 / EB-2007-0897 (via email) 
 
 


